Anchorage FSDO FAASTeam presents:

Merrill Field (PAMR/MRI) Runway 7/25 Construction Public Briefing -

Hybrid Event

This briefing will be presented by the Merrill
Field Air Traffic controllers, detailing how
aircraft ground/flight operations will be affected
by the Runway 7/25 construction. They'll discuss
runway incursion/excursion avoidance, traffic
volume constraints, adjusted flight patterns, as
well as other safety considerations during the
construction process. Construction is planned to
start in June 2025, and last approximately 2
months.

2811 Merrill Field Dr. Anchorage, AK 99501. UAA Aviation
Technology Center. Enter through the glass entry doors and turn
slightly right to find the main auditorium on the ground floor.

If you'd prefer an online/virtual option, please
use the following:

https.//faavideo.zoomgov.com/j/1606100692
Passcode: 1950

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to

Event Details

Mon, May 5, 2025 at 17:30 AKDT

Univ. of Alaska Anchorage,
Aviation Technology Center
Auditorium

2811 Merrill Field Dr

Anchorage, AK

| -

Contact: Thomas Palmer
(907) 545-3324
thomas.s.palmer@faa.gov
Select #: AL03136549

FPM Thomas Palmer n/a


https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/j/1606100692

https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



